
From: Waveney Hamid <waveney@andrejsmanagement.com>  
Sent: July 15, 2022 3:18 PM 
To: ZZG-COUNCIL <zzg-council@peelregion.ca> 
Subject: Fw: Petition 

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT TRUST. 

To whom it may concern!

The residents, business, and Board of Directors for PSCC 886 are appealing to the 
City of Brampton and the Region of Peel to help
up with the homeless in and around the area of Queen and Kennedy in Brampton.

Send on behalf of the residents of 215 Queen Street East, Brampton.

Looking forward to hearing from someone!

Thanks, 
Waveney

Waveney Hamid, R.C.M, General License 
Sr. Property Manager 
Andrejs Management Inc. 
120 Woodstream Blvd., Unit 5 
Woodbridge, ON L4L 7Z1 

Email: waveney@andrejsmanagement.com 
Office Phone # 905-459-8535 
Concierge Phone # 905-459-0483 
After Hour Emergencies 905-880-7750  
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TO THE CITY OF BRAMPTON AND THE 

REGION OF PEEL 

The residents and businesses around Queen and Kennedy 

need help with the infestation of homeless men and women, 

around that area. 

The Merrygold hotel is being paid by the Region of Peel to 

take care of these people, however, that's not been done, 

they prowl during the days and nights, preventing the 

residents around the Queen and Kennedy areas from enjoying 

a peaceful life, with the smell of human feces, urine, vomiting, 

and litter everywhere. It's unsafe and unsanitary. 

We the people demand that the City of Brampton and the 

Regional of Peel help us to restore the peaceful life we once 

had, by terminating the contract with the Merrygold. 
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